
From: Nancy Bickford
To: ECY RE WQIA NOI (WQ); john.hines@cityoftacoma.org
Subject: Sierra Stormwater Permit
Date: Sunday, May 8, 2022 1:58:42 PM

THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE THE WASHINGTON STATE EMAIL
SYSTEM - Take caution not to open attachments or links unless you know the sender AND
were expecting the attachment or the link

Please stop and not approve the permit request for the south Tacoma location. It will harm the
environment.
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